
 

 

 

May 24, 2018 

 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 

 

Dear Members: 

 

Re:  Common Council File Number 171878 

 

Attached are the written objections to file number 171878, Motion relating to the 

recommendations of the Licenses Committee relative to licenses, relating to the recommendation 

of: 

 

Nonrenewal, based upon the police report items #10, 11, 13-17, and police, applicant, and 

neighborhood testimony of the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises 

licenses for Karen Miller for the premises located at 7964 W Appleton Ave (“Rhino’s”) in the 

5th aldermanic district.  

 

Renewal, with a ten (10) day suspension, based upon the neighborhood testimony of the Filling 

Station, Food Dealer, and Weights & Measures licenses for Kulwant Dhillon for the premises 

located at 7535 W Burleigh St (“Burleigh Marathon”) in the 10th aldermanic district. 

 

This matter will be heard by the full Council at its Wednesday, May 30, 2018 meeting.  Pursuant 

to City Ordinances, a roll call vote will be taken to confirm that all members have read the 

attached statements and materials. 
 

 

    Respectfully, 

 
    Tony Zielinski, Chair 

    Licenses Committee 

cc:  All Council Members 

       City Attorney’s Office 

       Common Council/City Clerk – License Division 

       CCF 171878 
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May 24, 2018             
Emil Ovbiagele      

                     414.460.9342 (direct)    
             emil@ovblaw.com 

 
[via Email] 
Milwaukee License Committee 
license@milwaukee.gov 
 
 
   Re: Written Response 

      Marathon Gas Station (7535 W Burleigh Street) 
 

To whom it may concern:  

 
Please be advised that this firm has been retained to represent Burleigh Marathon, Inc. in the above-
mentioned matter.  
 
On May 15, 2018, our client appeared before the License Committee for the license renewal of the Marathon 
Gas Station located at 7537 W Burleigh. I have been advised that today is the deadline to file a request to 
appear before the Common Council in this matter.  This letter is to serve as notice of my client’s request to 
appear.  
 
Please confirm that we will be able to appear before the Common Council on May 30, 2018 to make a 
presentation on this matter.  
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
 

Very Truly Yours, 

OVB Law & Consulting, S.C. 

         /s/ 

  Emil Ovbiagele, JD, MBA 
    Attorney 
  

OEO/fo 


